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Bulletin #:  I2018-027 
Date:   June 19, 2018 
To:  District Associations, Provincial Leagues, Regional Leagues, Clubs and 

Ontario Recognized Academies 
From:   Gary Miller, Technical Director 
CC:       Board of Directors, Ontario Soccer Staff 
Subject:  Extreme Weather Conditions 
  
With the arrival of summer, and with the potential of extreme weather conditions, Ontario 
Soccer wishes to remind all levels of the game the education and protocol surrounding 
extreme heat and thunderstorms. 
  
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/referee-severe-weather 
  
It is important to know and understand what to do during extreme heat for the safety of 
all our players. 
  
If you have any questions please contact gmiller@ontariosoccer.net.   
  
 


